

CHESAPEAKE SCIENCE POINT PUBLIC CHARTER SCHOOL

7321 Parkway Drive South, Hanover, MD 21076
Phone: (443) 7575-CSP
Fax: (443) 757-5280
Web: http://www.mycsp.org

Principal
Dwight L. Jefferson

Assistant Principal Dr. Darryl Gonzalez

Assistant Principal Shannon Motsco

December 3, 2020

Greetings CSP Families,

I hope that you all are well and had a great Thanksgiving Holiday. Our way of life and, I dare say, our quality of life has been dramatically impacted by the Coronavirus. Our parents and students are important to us here at CSP and CLF. We understand that our community may be facing various hardships. We are here to help! The PTSO has partnered with CSP to aid our families in need. If you need aid and have not completed the survey, please do so by December 7. You may access the survey by clicking on the link below https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScproaGPCkXn_EzZ4ccD9rutqsJJvTkWBDfS64pFnP76bLFMA/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0&gxids=7628.

I want to extend my gratitude and appreciation to the parents who have graciously agreed to donate a gift card to be used to support our families in need. With your assistance and kind gesture, we will be able to make a difference in the lives of our CSP students. Bless you, all. If you missed the email that went out yesterday but would like to donate a gift card, please click on the following link to sign up.

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0d44a8a72da5fb6-cspholiday

We have completed the first marking period and are in the early weeks of the second marking period. Parents, I implore you to please monitor your student's progress. I have listed best practices to assist you with doing so. In addition to the best practices, the Administrative Team and Counselors will review student progress on a weekly basis by running a report that details their current progress. The report will focus on those students who failed a class the first marking period. We want to ensure that we are doing our part to help those students be successful. CSP's teachers are doing an awesome job under the circumstances. I am proud of them and the work that they do.

- Please check your students' assignments on Google Classroom before they submit
- Register your email to all your student's teachers' Google Classrooms so that you can see what has been assigned and when assignments are due.
- Every Tuesday evening, you and your student should check the gradebook for any missing assignments.
- If there are missing assignments, please contact the teacher with any questions you have and make sure that your student submits the assignment within the accepted time frame for late assignment submission.
- Have your student participate in Flex Learning and teacher office hours if they miss a class period or do not understand a concept.

• Register for the free tutoring and homework help offered by AACPS and CSP. You can access AACPS' tutoring/homework help by clicking on the following link. https://www.aacps.org/tutoring

We are here to assist you in any way possible. By working together, we can accomplish any goal we set before us! I will continue to pray for everyone in the CSP family. Please remain safe and adhere to CDC, Governor Hogan's, and AACPS' County Health Supervisor's Coronavirus guidelines.

Sincerely,

Dwight L. Jefferson Principal